
 

The Society of Creative Anachronism, Inc. – 
Barony of Fontaine dans Sable 

 
February 2022 Populace Notes 

 
Populace Meeting was held in-person on February 6, 2022. 
The March meeting will be on Sunday, March 6, at 1 pm, at Brookside Park in Farmington, weather permitting. 
Please watch Facebook for any changes or cancelations.  
 
Baronial Updates & Announcements: 
The Kingdom is seeking bids for Spring Crown Tournament. We are not planning to submit a bid this year, but 
would would be interested next year. 
 
We are looking for a letter of interest for the Office of Quartermaster. Mistress Alamanda’s warrant is up and 
we would like to find a replacement. Please email your letter of interest to Their Excellencies, THL Wyolet, and 
Mistress Alamanda by Febrary 28th! 
 
We are also looking for a Deputy Exchequer to work with Marie to learn the position and be a replacement for 
her when her warrant is up in 1 year. 
 
Upcoming Kingdomand SCA events: 
Dragonsspine Candlemas – Feb 26 
Gulf Wars – March 12-20 
Clan Wars (Nahrun) – June 10-12 
 
 
Officer Reports: 
Exchequer – Final Doomsday report has been submitted to Kingdom. We are going to change banks and have 
approval from Kingdom to do so. Hoping to have this complete this month. 
 
Knight Marshall – Nothing to report, no heavies fighters at recent practices 
 
Quartermaster – Mistress Alamanda is stepping down shortly, final inventory is nearly complete 
 
Rapier Marshall – practices have been lightly attended, no injuries to report, we may look to coordinate a joint 
practice with Rio in March, also in contact with al-Barran fighters to have some travel to Fontaine for a 
practice 
 
Herald – Wyolet’s badge, Beatrix’s device and Edane’s name all passed Society, Edane’s device, and Don’s and 
Marie’s submissions were also returned for revisions and resubmission. Looking to hold a Heraldic 
consultation night in March 
 
A&S – nothing planned for Febrary, may do a joint Heraldry and A&S night in March 
 
Chronicler – The Populace Notes are posted on the Baronial Website: 
http://www.fontaine.outlands.org/populacenotes/ 

http://www.fontaine.outlands.org/populacenotes/
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In the general discussions at this meeting, it was decided to postpone Warders for one more year. At this time, 
finding an appropriate site, dealing with possible last minute cancelation of a weekend event if pandemic 
conditions persist through the summer, and low participation numbers in the Barony make planning for such 
an event not feasible. 
 
We would like to pursue doing a demo Pageantry in the Park in late April or May, details on this to be worked 
out! 


